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Dear Members of the Class of 1961:

In five short years our class will be celebrating the fiftieth reunion of our high school graduation.  Traditionally, the 50th year class makes a contribution to a Stevens scholarship fund. We believe that we have an opportunity to show everyone that the Class of 1961 is prepared to make  a generous contribution to assist future students with the cost of higher education. Toward that end, your class Fund Raising Committee proposes that our Class set a goal to raise $50,000 between now and the time we reach our 50th Reunion.

While this may be an ambitious goal, we believe it can be done. It is surprising how much money people can give over time. For example, a $1,000 pledge spread over five years amounts to $200 per year or less than $4.00 per week or about three small cups of Dunkin Donuts coffee a week. Imagine if 50 people pledged and paid that amount, we will raise the full $50,000 and then some.

Toward reaching the goal, we already have some very good news. A few members of the class have pledged over $10,000 toward the $50,000 goal. As we write this, there is some $6,000 already in the bank as a start to make our scholarship fund goal. We are off to a fabulous start!

Please consider a generous contribution to the Stevens Class of 1961 Scholarship 

Fund. We are certain that we can do it, and you can be a part of this important effort. Regardless of whether you can make a small or large contribution, donations of any size are very much appreciated and needed.

Enclosed is a pledge form and envelope. Please fill it out and send it back at your earliest convenience. We will announce how much we have raised at our 45th Reunion gathering at the Claremont County Club on June 9, 2006.

Sincerely,

CLASS OF 1961 FUND RAISING COMMITTEE

Bob Kittredge
              Skip Patten
           Bob Stringer

 Bob Thoresen

